
Dear Mendocino County Supervisors, 

Please do not allow big corporate marijuana grows in our County.  

 

It is vital that we preserve the land for small farmers growing food and grazing livestock. 

However, my biggest concern is that we have had years of drought,and have entered the worst 

drought year in our history.  

Jan Phallen-Fike 


